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        Earlier this year, the Massachusetts legislature enacted a pro-death abortion law which is one of the most radical in the country. In addition to other horrific provisions, this new law removed the legal protection that had been provided for babies that were born alive despite having been targeted for death in abortion.

         In order to reverse this law, volunteers representing the Massachusetts Newborn Protection Coalition will be here to collect signatures on a pro-life petition. The petition states: “Notwithstanding any general or special law to the contrary, if a child is born alive, all reasonable steps, in keeping with good medical practice, shall be taken to preserve the life of the child born alive.”

         The first step in putting this matter before Massachusetts voters is to collect over 80,000 signatures on the petition. You are urged to sign this petition. The petitions will be available to sign after the Masses on the weekends of ___________________________ .


          And please consider volunteering to help in the signature gathering effort. In this regard, see                                      or send an email to: tom@stoptaxpayerabortion.org
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